
 CTAO Toronto Trucker Strike  

  

  

  

  

September 11, 2015  

  

  

  

Dear Customer,  

  

  

Container Trucking Association of Ontario (CTAO) began a campaign in Toronto on 

Tuesday which saw a withdrawal of services by their membership. This action is 

being undertaken in an effort to increase their level of compensation from their 

employers. While all facilities in Toronto, including the railways, remain open to the 

trucking community, those truckers who continue to work have been met with threats 

of violence in an attempt to intimidate them and as such many non-members have 

ceased dray services.  

  

As a direct result of this job action, our rail partner has advised Hapag-Lloyd that they 

can no longer accept imports with final destination Toronto. We strongly encourage 

our customers to make alternate arrangements, on the account of the cargo, to move 

their containers from the ports of Montreal and Vancouver to Toronto. Failure to do 

so may result in longer than normal delays.   

  

We will provide updates as more information becomes available.   

  

  

For further information please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd sales or customer 

service representative.  

  

  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Hapag-Lloyd (Canada) Inc.  

As agents of Hapag-Lloyd AG  
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